
 

From: abhinav bajaj  
Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2023 9:54 PM 
To: CPSC <cpsc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fireworks ban / bylaw - London Ontario 

  

Good Evening, 

  

My name is Abhinav Bajaj, and I am resident of Fogerty Street, London Ontario. I am writing to express 
my concerns about proposed ban of fireworks in backyard placement.  

  

I am a Hindu and for me Diwali is all about lights, diyas, sweets and fireworks. I have 9YO son, and for 
me to have him know about our Hindu heritage, culture and festivals. It is imperative that I have him see 
small fireworks being done in household setting. I am sure same is with other Hindu families.  

  

Please select / vote for option A and let the minority Hindu / Sikh / Buddhist/ Jain people celebrate their 
festival.  

  

Thank you 

Abhinav Bajaj 
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